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Use the two zebra crossings when entering and exiting from the school car park. These are  designed   
to provide maximum visibility to drivers and ensure safety of pedestrians. 
Look both ways before stepping onto the zebra crossing. Even though the crossing is meant to be
safe it’s important to always remain cautious. 
For drivers approaching the zebra crossing we ask for you to remain vigilant and show patience and
consideration to pedestrians. 
Lastly please set a good example to the children and students who learn from observing adults. We
want every member of the community to be consistently using the two zebra crossings. Leadership
on duty will be monitoring positive pedestrian and driving behaviours. 

As we begin Term 3 we would like to extend a warm welcome back to the students, families and staff.
We have new students that have started in our school as well as children starting in the preschool in the
mid-year intake. We would like to express how much we value the new children, students and families
and look forward to the exciting educational journey that will take place while at our preschool and
school. We also have new and returning staff. We would like to welcome Taryn Kopania to our Primary
Special Class and Chris Hadad who is teaching the 4/5 class while Mrs Creeper is on long service leave
until week 4. Kym Mitchell and Martin Reiter have also returned from leave. Please congratulate Mr
Reiter on the birth of his daughter. 



We have many exciting events that will be happening in Term 3. Week 2 is an eventful week with the
Reception to Grade 4 students attending Noarlunga Swimming Centre for swimming lessons. In week 3,
Wakakirri is being held at the Entertainment Centre with 65 students taking part. We wish the students
and Michelle the best of luck for this amazing performance. In week 4, the two 3/4 classes are heading to
Arbury Park for a two day camp. This will be a memorable and exciting experience for the students and
teachers. Week 5 is Book Week, Read Grow Inspire is the theme for this year. Five classes are also
watching a theatre production at Hopgood Theatre during this eventful week. These are the main
highlights for the term, however I am sure there will be many more that we will be experiencing. 

With the excitement of a new school year ahead, we would like to take a moment to remind everyone
about the utmost importance of road safety. To maintain a safe and secure environment we kindly ask
everyone to adhere to the following:

1.

2.

3.

4.











Dear Morphett Vale School Community

Happy Term 3 everyone 




